
 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, 

Next Wednesday I would like to invite the children 
back to school at 5.15pm for a bedtime story and some 
stargazing. We will have a story with a warm drink and 
a biscuit and then, when it is dark enough, we’ll go 
outside and see if we can spot any of the stars, 
constellations or planets that we have been learning 
about. We will be finished at 6.30pm. Children can 
wear pyjamas and bring a teddy if they’d like to. Please 
wear warm coats and sensible shoes as we will be 
stargazing on the field.  

Thank you for the fantastic turn out at the journal share and literacy 
meeting. It was great for the children to be able to celebrate their 
learning with you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

Repeated read: My first book of planets 
 
Maths: 2D shapes, odd and even numbers 
Number of the week: 6 
 
Thursday: Celebration assembly 
 
PE on Monday and Friday – Please wear PE kit to 
school.  
 
Forest Friday 
 

Read whole reading book 5 times per week.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Practise spelling CEW in home learning books.  
 
 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
 
22.1.25 – Bedtime story and star gazing 5.15-
6.30pm 
 

 


